BOARD OF ALDERMEN
PUBLIC HEARING
NOVEMBER 13, 2023

A Public Hearing was held on Monday, November 13, 2023, in the aldermanic chambers of City Hall.
Chairman Vetro opened the public hearing at 7:04 p.m.

ROLL CALL

Board Members Also Present

M. Arciuolo J. Berchem, City Attorney
E. Beatty

M. Casey

D. German

A. Giannattasio
S. Marlow

J. Moffitt

H. Mulrenan

M. Parente

P. Vetro

R. Vitali

W. Willis

Excused:
B. Broesder

C. Moore
R. Pacelli

PUBLIC HEARING

a) 1 Tudor Road - Consideration of Lease Agreement between the City of Milford
and Boys & Girls Club of Milford, Incorporated pursuant to CGS §8-24.

Chairman Vetro opened the public hearing at 7:05 p.m. He asked if anyone wished to speak
concerning the matter:

Speakers in Favor —

Megan Altomare, Director Boys & Girls Club, spoke in favor of the lease for 1 Tudor Road.

Speakers in Opposition — None.




Chairman Vetro closed the public hearing at 7:07 p.m.

Being no further business, Ald. Vitali and Ald. German made and seconded a motion to adjourn.
Motion carried unanimously.

The Board adjourned at 7:08 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Recording Secretary



